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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Welcome back from spring break! I hope 

everyone enjoyed their time off from school. 

Hopefully everyone is ready to work hard for 

the next couple of months. 

 
Grades 3-5 will take the ACT Aspire  

o 3rd  grade -April 20th & 24th 
o 4th- grade April 25th & 26th   
o 5th- grade April 27th & 28th  

 Thanks for helping make sure your child is 

here and ready for testing.  

 

Spring Parties will be on April 13th beginning at 

2:00. Homeroom Parents will be contacting you 

at a later date of what is needed for the party. 

 

NO SCHOOL Friday April 14th. Teachers will 

have in-service. 

 

Thanks again for all you do and for your 

support. Please contact me if I can be of 

assistance to you. 

Regina Tilley 

Parent Facilitator 

 

Book Fair 
Nemo Vista Elementary Library will 

be sponsoring a book fair May 1st - 

May 5th. The books will be buy one 

and get one free. 

Flyers for the book fair will be sent 

home. Profits from the sales go to 

purchase books for the library. 

Please support our library by 

purchasing books at the book fair. 
  

 

Career Week April 10-14th 
Monday- 5th grade will visit ATU  

Tuesday- K-5 Career Dress Up Day 

Wednesday- 4th grade will visit UCA  

Thursday- Career Day  

Friday- No School 
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